
BOROUGH OF ROOSEVELT 
MONMOUTH COUNTY, NEW JERSEY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

This notice is in accordance with the Open Public Meeting Act, P.L. 1975, 
Chapter 231. The Roosevelt Borough Planning Board meeting of Wednesday, 
November 1, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. has been cancelled. The next meeting of the 
Borough Planning Board will take place on Tuesday, November 14, 2017 at 7:00 
P.M. in the Borough Hall located at 33 Rochdale Avenue, Roosevelt, New 
Jersey. 

Kathleen Hart 
Borough Clerk 


